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Comments: I am writing in concern about that toxic mining that has occured on the 20,000 acres that is the Rapid

Creek Watershed. He Sapa (Black hills) is sacred land that is hold huge significance to our indigenous neighbors,

brothers and sisters. It is up to us as human beings to protect the land for everyone's health. You can not have

climate justice without indigenous justice. 

 

I urgently support the withdrawal of the mining companies from the Black Hills, a pristine and precious land. 


